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the heart
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Meet the 
Underkoffler 

Family
“Our time spent at the Ronald McDonald 

House was amazing. Everyone was so nice 
and welcoming. While our daughter was in 
the NICU, the staff at the Ronald McDonald 
House welcomed us with open arms. It was 
a rough time for us all and we are so thankful 
for everyone at the Ronald McDonald House.” 
-Cassie Underkoffler

This holiday season, we are especially grateful 
for the supporters who make it possible for us to 

fulfill our mission to keep families close as they 

fight pediatric illnesses. Receiving news that your 
child is sick is difficult for any parent or caregiver, 
as well as needing to travel great distances for 

treatment. Because of you, the Ronald McDonald 
House of Danville can step in to offer support 
to those families and a place to call home this 
holiday season, and beyond. 

Made possible by the support of our donors, 
sponsors, and community partners, we offer 
more than just House for families going through 
the most difficult times. Our goal is to allow 
families to focus soley on their child’s treatment 
by alleviating financial burdens. We do this by 
providing warm meals, household and personal 
care essentials, a Family Room inside the hospital, 
and so much more. 

Thank you for your kindness this past year! We 
are grateful that your are part of our journey 
in supporting the families we serve. The care we 
provide, to make life easier for families battling 
pediatric illnesses, is only possible because 
of the compassion of people like you. We are 
thankful so many of you joined us at our events, 
or stopped by to visit!

As we look to 2024 with anticipation, you will meet 
more families like the Underkoffler family who 
call the Ronald McDonald House of Danville their 
home-away-from-home. Your gift during Season 

of Giving will help us provide comfort to the 
families we serve. To donate, return the enclosed 
card, scan the code, or visit rmhdanville.org.

Danville



24 Trembulak Way
Danville, PA 17821

570-271-6300
www.rmhdanville.org

Meals
 From The Heart

We would love to fill our meal calendar for 
the winter months! Gather your family, friends, 
church group, co-workers, or teammates to host 
a meal for families staying at the House. To learn 
more or sign-up, contact Molly Shaw, Assistant  
Manager/Volunteer Coordinator, at 
mshaw@rmhdanville.com.

SUPPORTER Spotlight
LEFT: Local Union 158 

hosted a golf 
tournament to 

benefit Camp Dost! 
Union members 

presented RMHD with a 
wonderful donation.

RIGHT: Our dear 
friends, the Golden 

family, collected items 
from our wishlist with 

the help of their school 
and community!

 


